

VERONA UMC ONE CHURCH TWO EXPRESSIONS





There will be no services at either church. We are all meeting at the Park for worship. We will have covered dish meal following the service.

Welcome

Grace and peace to you in the name of our risen Lord & Savior Jesus Christ! Verona Church is a church that seeks to grow in our love for God and love for our neighbors, through the guidance and power of the Holy Spirit. Wherever you may come from, however you may come, we welcome you and it is a joy to worship with you today! Thanks for being with us today, and we hope to see you again soon!

In Christ's Love, Rev. Sean Gundry | Lead Pastor, Verona Church



Choir rehearsals will start again on Wednesday Aug. 27th at 7:00 pm.

Anyone who is interested in singing is encouraged to attend. We are welcoming anyone who is interested in the music ministry, whether it be a regular choir member or just someone who has limited time.



Verona UMC August 10, 2025



Games & snacks provided. Bring a friend!

6:30-8pm



Save the Date! October 11, 2025

Vendors are welcome to set up as well. If you are interested in helping with our Fall Festival, contact Judith Cariker at 540-255-3987

SPIRITUAL GIFTS STUDY Wondering What Your Gifts Might Be? How To Use Them For The Kingdom of God? Join Us For This Fall 2025 Study With Pastors Sean & Shawna. Wednesdays at 6pm | Sept. 3rd - Sept. 24

A Foot Stompin' Hoedown

Our Verona Drama Ministry Team is in the process of recruiting for the Fall Hoedown show which will take place on October 24-26, 2025.

Ifyou:

like to sing, act, dance, be silly, tell jokes and stories and dress up in country-style fashion

like to create/paint scenes, build sets, create or provide country costumes or assist behind the stage like to welcome ticket holders and handout programs we would love for you to be a part of "A Foot Stompin' Hoedown."

Please call, text or email me of your interest.

Carol Brydge-540-490-3090 - carolbrydge@yahoo.com